Dear Catahoula friends,

We would like to invite you to our small weekend event, which is held on November 23-24, 2013 in Mitrov (http://www.statekmitrov.cz/).

We welcome all who want to experience Catahoulas in various situations, particularly working herding. 

This meeting is focused on herding cattle of Aberdeen Angus  breed. Herding discipline will be held according to NALC rules in fenced area.  
Autumn event is organized by kennels Fasanhof and Besavej and EALC.
Accommodation is available in: Penzion u Statkářky  v Habří (http://www.habri.eu/), or in  Lesní penzionu Podmitrov (http://www.podmitrov.cz/cs/penzion-podmitrov/ ). 
If you want to participate, let us know as soon as possible: synkova@ueb.cas.cz (420-776610378).

Name of owner:                                                 

Number of dogs:

Number of persons for accommodation:

Participant’s fee per dog is: 8 € (EALC member), 15 € (nonmember).
Program starts on Saturday, November 23, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. in Mitrov. 
We are looking forward to all.
Organizers: Hana Koutková (kennel Besavej), RNDr. Helena Synková, Karel Kalný (kennel Fasanhof)
